

Westhampton Beach Business Advisory Board 49 Lilac Road Westhampton Beach, NY 11978

Amy Demchak, Chairperson Westhampton Beach H.S.

Jessica Insalaco, Chairperson Kraft Marketing

Tracie Glover TNT Daycare

Kathleen O'Hara WHB UFSD Assistant Superintendent for Business

Chris Herr WHB High School Principal

Jason Belkin Hampton Coffee Company

Claude Zarowin Bun and Burger

Nicole Taylor WHB High School

Cathy Tyrie Briarcliffe College

Allaine King WHB MS Psychologist

Liz Martrano WHB HS Psychologist

Naomi Hogarty 91 East Productions

Ed Samson

Chris Nuzzi Advantage Title

Craig Ferrantino Craig James Financial Services

Michael Griffin Strategic Planning Partners

Katrina Lovett Walt Whitman Birthplace October 15, 2015

Jose Vazquez Gonzalez Brookhaven National Laboratory P.O. Box 5000 Upton, NY 11973-5000

Dear Mr. Vazquez Gonzalez:

Thank you for volunteering to participate in Westhampton Beach High School's Senior Skills Breakfast on Friday, October 30, 2015. The breakfast will take place from 8:30 a.m. until 10:30 a.m. at Westhampton Beach Country Club located at 35 Potunk Lane in Westhampton Beach. This event was planned by Westhampton Beach High School's Business Advisory Board.

The goal of the Senior Skills Breakfast is to have high school seniors attend a professional event (all will come dressed in professional business attire) and learn about their future careers and the paths that they need to get there including college majors, internships, licenses, and experience. It is also a chance to practice mock interviewing as mentors ask the students about themselves, their interests, etc. Students sharpen their public speaking skills, practice their etiquette skills as they sit down for a formal breakfast, and learn about the careers of their choice.

The student who you will be mentoring during the breakfast is **Christian Lockwood**, who is interested in pursuing a career as an Astrophysicist. Student/mentor pairs will be seated at tables of 10 to 12 people, with other like career fields. If possible, please bring some business cards to the event to distribute at your table.

This event is only possible through the generous devotion of time and energy from individuals like you. For this, the students and the Business Advisory Board are truly grateful. We look forward to seeing you at Westhampton Beach High School's Senior Skills Breakfast on October 24th. If you have any questions, please call Amy Demchak at 288-3800 x286.

Sincerely,

Amy Demchak and Jessica Insalaco
Westhampton Beach Business Advisory Board Chairpersons